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Victorian women travellers not only as a locus of artistic culture but also as a site of political enquiry. Despite
being outwardly denied a political voice in Britain, many female tourists were conspicuous in their commitment to the
Italian campaign for national independence, or Risorgimento (1815–61). Revisiting Italy brings several previously
unexamined travel accounts by women to light during a decisive period in this political campaign. Revealing the wider
currency of the Risorgimento in British literature, Butler situates once-popular but now-marginalized writers: Clotilda
Stisted, Janet Robertson, Mary Pasqualino, Selina Bunbury, Margaret Dunbar and Frances Minto Elliot alongside more
prominent figures: the Shelley-Byron circle, the Brownings, Florence Nightingale and the Kemble sisters. Going beyond
the travel book, she analyses a variety of forms of travel writing including unpublished letters, privately printed
accounts and periodical serials. Revisiting Italy focuses on the convergence of political advocacy, gender ideologies,
national identity and literary authority in women’s travel writing. Whether promoting nationalism through a maternal
lens, politicizing the pilgrimage motif or reviving gothic representations of a revolutionary Italy, it identifies
shared touristic discourses as temporally contingent, shaped by commercial pressures and the volatile political climate
at home and abroad.
Essays on Unfamiliar Travel-Writing John Anthony Butler 2017-01-06 This book comprises a number of essays on travelnarratives which are somewhat unknown to the general reader. They include writing by people who travelled from the East
to the West, as well as those going the usual way. The travellers include a seventeenth-century accountant, a Persian
shah, an Indian rajah and a Hawaiian king, as well as an Irish doctor, an American journalist and a Japanese poet. The
book presents these travellers in an informal manner, although there are discussions about identity, “otherness” and
stereotyping as they are displayed in the narratives. The book will appeal to students and academics, as well as the
general reader.
Travel Sketches from Liberia Henk Dop 2012-10-04 Büttikofer’s Travel Sketches from Liberia details the development of
the Liberian nation and the intricate, often volatile, relationships between the country’s indigenous peoples and its
black colonists from America. In remarkable detail, it provides vivid images of the country's past.
Ready Player One Ernest Cline 2011-08-16 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Now a major motion picture directed by Steven
Spielberg. “Enchanting . . . Willy Wonka meets The Matrix.”—USA Today • “As one adventure leads expertly to the next,
time simply evaporates.”—Entertainment Weekly A world at stake. A quest for the ultimate prize. Are you ready? In the
year 2045, reality is an ugly place. The only time Wade Watts really feels alive is when he’s jacked into the OASIS, a
vast virtual world where most of humanity spends their days. When the eccentric creator of the OASIS dies, he leaves
behind a series of fiendish puzzles, based on his obsession with the pop culture of decades past. Whoever is first to
solve them will inherit his vast fortune—and control of the OASIS itself. Then Wade cracks the first clue. Suddenly
he’s beset by rivals who’ll kill to take this prize. The race is on—and the only way to survive is to win. NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY Entertainment Weekly • San Francisco Chronicle • Village Voice • Chicago Sun-Times • iO9
• The AV Club “Delightful . . . the grown-up’s Harry Potter.”—HuffPost “An addictive read . . . part intergalactic
scavenger hunt, part romance, and all heart.”—CNN “A most excellent ride . . . Cline stuffs his novel with a cornucopia
of pop culture, as if to wink to the reader.”—Boston Globe “Ridiculously fun and large-hearted . . . Cline is that rare
writer who can translate his own dorky enthusiasms into prose that’s both hilarious and compassionate.”—NPR “[A]
fantastic page-turner . . . starts out like a simple bit of fun and winds up feeling like a rich and plausible picture
of future friendships in a world not too distant from our own.”—iO9
Next Generation Level 1 Teacher's Resource Book with Class Audio CDs (3) 2012
Romania: Transylvania Lucy Mallows 2017-11-15 This new, third edition of Bradt's Romania: Transylvania remains the only
standalone English language guide to this legendary and enchanting region. Comprehensive chapter-per-county coverage is
offered, including details to cater for the diverse range of travellers to the region, from city breaks to rural
escapes, ski enthusiasts to charity volunteers. Thoroughly updated, this new edition reflects all the changes of the
past few years, from improved transport infrastructure (in particular the regional airports at Cluj, Sibiu and Târgu
Mures) to the completion of new motorway routes, such as that between Sibiu and Deva. Also covered are a number of
striking new accommodation options: for example the sustainable guesthouse in Valea Zalanului owned by HRH The Prince
of Wales, and the mountaintop retreat of Raven's Nest in the Apuseni Mountains. More attractions have opened up, such
as Baroque palaces formerly owned by Hungarian aristocrats, seized under the Communist regime and now being restored by
the descendants of their original owners. And the region is developing its offer for new types of tourism, such as
summer rock festivals, notably the Untold Festival at Cluj and Electric Castle Festival at Bontida. Transylvania,
literally the 'land beyond the forest', is a wild, wooded, intensely romantic region, filled with mountains, gorges and
valleys, myths and legends, dragons, bears, wolves - and vampires. Bram Stoker called it 'one of the wildest and leastknown parts of Europe' a description which remains true today. One of the most beautiful regions in central Europe and
home to three UNESCO World Heritage Sites, Transylvania preserves its cultural and artistic treasures in a unique
landscape, bordered on three sides by the Carpathian Mountains. The hay meadows of the lower Carpathians form a manmade, high nature-value grassland ecosystem of extraordinary diversity, offering a beautiful display of wild flowers.
The Carpathians are home too to lynx, wild boar, and one of Europe's largest populations of brown bear. Other natural
phenomena include the Scarisoara ice cave in the Apuseni Mountains and the Sfanta Ana volcanic crater lake in Harghita.
Whatever your interests, with Bradt's Romania: Transylvania, you can discover all of the region's many and varied
attractions.
English in Practice Workbook 1 Julie Arnold 2013
Malamute Man Joe G. Henderson 2012-01-12 In Malamute Man: Memoirs of an Arctic Traveler, Joe Henderson, who came to

Greece Passport to European Travel Guides 2015-11-25 Journey to the Center of Santorini, Greece! "Greece is the most
magical place on Earth." -Kylie Bax And a vacation in the Greek Islands will cast a magical spell it'll take you weeks
to recover from! For a limited time, Passport to European Travel Guides offers this comprehensive, yet quick and
concise, 5-day guide to Santorini-one of the most beautiful locales on earth! 5-Day Travel Guide to Unforgettable Greek
Travel Have no idea where to start? Or maybe you have some idea but could use a treasure trove of great insider tips?
Well, read on! You see, we know your trip begins long before you even book the flight, so this guide is chock full of
dynamite tips on everything you need to know BEFORE you go-and much, much more you'll thank us for! Passport to
European Travel Guides Features: * Dynamite Insider Tips-for tourists! We give you the scoop on everything from local
etiquette to saving money! * 5-Day Suggested Itinerary-cover the best spots the city has to offer in 5 magical days! *
Luxury Sleeps, Luxury Eats-our best recommendations for ultimate luxury in Santorini * Budget Sleeps, Budget Eats-best
spots for travelers on a budget * Map-of Santorini * City Snapshot-language, currency, airports, country code + more! *
Before You Go-there are some things you need to know! * Getting in the Mood-with a few great films and books to enjoy
before you go! * Local Tourist Information-where to find it once you're on the ground in Greece * Overview-of Santorini
* Greek Phrases For Emergencies-least you'll know how to holler, "Help!" * Climate + Best Times to Travel-to Santorini
* All About Tours-By bike, boat, bus or special interest and walking tours + our top recommendations with links and
more! * Santorini Nightlife-the best bars, clubs, live music, theater and dancing * Lots more-we aim to get you in the
know!
The Tao of Travel Paul Theroux 2011-07-12 This beautiful collection of travel wisdom is the perfect gift for any
Theroux fan, and will equally delight seasoned travelers, young adventurers, and everyone in between. Few have traveled
more than Paul Theroux, and fewer have crafted the original, perceptive, and entertaining body of work that he has. The
Tao of Travel is a departure for him: it's a gift book, a gorgeously illustrated and pithy distillation of quotes about
the pleasures and perils of travel by Theroux himself, as well as many other travel writers he admires, including
Dervla Murphy, Graham Greene, and Bruce Chatwin. Inspired by the number of readers who have asked him for his favourite
travel book, Theroux has artfully selected over 1000 quotes, both historical and contemporary, giving the reader
genuine insight into what underlies the travel urge in humans. Whether it's modes of travel or the art of packing,
loneliness or the unexpected kindnesses of strangers, unusual meals in weird places or encountering danger, The Tao of
Travel contains a smorgasbord of delights for any travel junkie.
Next Generation, 2 ESO Eoin Higgins 2012-06
Ukraine Andrew Evans 2013 A new edition of the most comprehensive guide to Ukraine, featuring practical information and
in-depth culture and history.
Objective First Teacher's Book with Teacher's Resources Audio CD/CD-ROM Annette Capel 2012-01-19 Third edition of the
best-selling Cambridge English: First (FCE) course. This Teacher's Book includes teaching notes, answer key and
background information corresponding to the 24 units of the course. The Teacher's Resources Audio CD/CD-ROM includes 12
progress tests (one test for every two units), a complete authored practice test, a B2 phrasal verb list taken from
English Vocabulary Profile and unit-by-unit wordlists with and without definitions.
Next Generation Level 1 Student's Book Eoin Higgins 2012-03 Next Generation is a two-level course for Bachillerato,
combining complete preparation for the Pruebas de Accesso a la Universidad (PAU) exams with material that helps
learners improve their English language skills for life. Student's Book 1 has eight units. In each unit, a 'Get
started' section helps students with strategies needed for effective language-learning. Grammar sections provide
systematic practice and revision, while the vocabulary syllabus covers a wide variety of lexical areas. A focus on
phrasal verbs provides support in this challenging area. Authentic texts give practice in understanding real English,
while comprehension exercises focus on exam-style practice. A step-by-step approach to writing guides students towards
effective process writing. Exam strategies further prepare students for exam success. 'Speaking' and 'Listening'
sections offer the opportunity to develop these language skills beyond the Bachillerato syllabus.
The English of Tourism Georgeta Rata 2012 The English of Tourism is a collection of essays on the English specific to
the Tourism Industry. The approach is a linguistic one: the different aspects of the English used in the field of
tourism (tourism industry, types of tourism, travel agencies, Internet sites of travel agencies, eco-tourism, travel)
and in tourism-related fields (accommodation, advertising, entertainment, food services, hospitality, transportation)
are analysed from a morphological (combination, derivation), syntactical (nominal phrases, verbal phrases), lexical and
lexicographical, semantic (homonymy, semantic fields, synonymy, terminology), pragmatic (academic discourse, idiom,
metaphor), etymological (etymon, Latin heritage), and contrastive (Croatian-Romanian, English-Croatian, EnglishRomanian, French-English, Romanian-English) points of view. This book will appeal to people employed in industries
including hotels, transportation, events, food and beverage, parks and recreation, as well as to professors,
researchers, students, and translators from Croatian-, English-, French-, and Romanian-speaking countries, active in
their own countries or abroad. The types of academic readership it will appeal to include: academic teaching staff,
researchers and students in the field of tourism, of tourism-related fields - accommodation, advertising,
entertainment, food services, hospitality, and transportation - and of languages.
The Book of Awe Natasha Tessier 2012-12-05 Are you awed by the smell of flowers or the busy buzz of the bees?Are you
awed by the all of the snow or the rustle of the trees?In The Book of Awe, readers are reminded to take a minute and
see the beauty in the everyday things around them.
Revisiting Italy Rebecca Butler 2021-05-06 With the rise of mass tourism, Italy became increasingly accessible to
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Alaska in search of adventure, finds himself on a remarkable journey exploring the Arctic with his Alaskan malamute
sled dog team. He ventures into one of the most brutal environments on earth where extreme subzero temperatures are a
constant reminder of mortality, and the will to survive is unselfishly shared by both man and dog. Together, they must
fend off charging grizzly bears, endure powerful blizzards, and suffer the horror of plunging through thin ice. Joe's
gripping tales of perseverance and his fearless, free-spirited dogs are both humorous and astonishing.
Images of the Educational Traveller in Early Modern England Sara Warneke 1995 This book provides valuable new insights
into the public debate over educational travel in early modern England, and examines the seven major images of the
educational traveller and the fears and insecurities within English society that engendered them.
The Time Traveller's Guide to Medieval England Ian Mortimer 2009 The past is a foreign country. This is your guide
book. Imagine you could get into a time machine and travel back to the fourteenth century.
National Geographic Traveler - Spain Fiona Dunlop 2012-10-02 A popular series of guidebooks for the modern-day traveler
offering information on cities and countries around the world continues, presenting up-to-date backgrounds and
descriptions, detailed maps, hundreds of photographs and much more, including walking and driving tours, visitor
information directories and cultural sidebars.
The Road Cormac McCarthy 2007-03-20 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE • A searing, post-apocalyptic
novel about a father and son's fight to survive, this "tale of survival and the miracle of goodness only adds to
McCarthy's stature as a living master. It's gripping, frightening and, ultimately, beautiful" (San Francisco
Chronicle). A father and his son walk alone through burned America. Nothing moves in the ravaged landscape save the ash
on the wind. It is cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow falls it is gray. The sky is dark. Their destination
is the coast, although they don't know what, if anything, awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to defend
themselves against the lawless bands that stalk the road, the clothes they are wearing, a cart of scavenged food—and
each other. The Road is the profoundly moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines a future in which no hope remains,
but in which the father and his son, "each the other's world entire," are sustained by love. Awesome in the totality of
its vision, it is an unflinching meditation on the worst and the best that we are capable of: ultimate destructiveness,
desperate tenacity, and the tenderness that keeps two people alive in the face of total devastation.
Super Minds American English Starter Teacher's Resource Book Susannah Reed 2012-07-05 Super Minds American English is a
seven-level course for young learners. This exciting seven-level course enhances your students' thinking skills,
sharpening their memory and improving their concentration along with their language skills. Super Minds develops
creativity with visualization exercises, art activities and craft activities, explores social values with lively
stories, and encourages cross-curricular thinking with fascinating 'English for school' sections. This Starter
Teacher's Resource Book contains worksheets for further vocabulary and grammar practice. along with cross-curricular
extension material.
Introduction to English as a Second Language Teacher's Book Peter Lucantoni 2015-01-29 Introduction to English as a
Second Language Teacher's Book is part of the series of resources which bring students to a level where they are ready
to study Cambridge IGCSE® or equivalent courses and accompanies the Introduction to English as a Second Language
Coursebook and Workbook. The series is written by an experienced ESL teacher and trainer, and includes answers to all
of the exercises in the Coursebook and Workbook. This book features Top Tips to help teachers with the course and
Differentiated Activities to stretch able students while supporting those that need more help.
English in Mind Level 5 Teacher's Resource Book Brian Hart 2012-02-23 This second edition updates a course which has
proven to be a perfect fit for classes the world over. Engaging content and a strong focus on grammar and vocabulary
combine to make this course a hit with both teachers and students. The Level 5 Teacher's Resource Book contains extra
photocopiable grammar and communication activities and full pages of teaching tips and ideas specially written by
methodology expert, Mario Rinvolucri. A Testmaker CD-ROM and Audio CD which allows teachers to create and edit their
own tests is also available separately, as is Classware which integrates the Student's Book, class audio and video.
Memoirs of a World Traveler Michael D. Mosley 2012-07-05 This is a self-help book as well as book of Memoirs. This book
tells the story of a middle aged high school counselor who began to travel the world, fell in love with travel and
continued on for 20 more years. The book targets those who love to travel, as well as all those in the travel industry.
The author has written the book in chronological order from his first trip planning in 1993, to his swan song trip to
China in April of 2012. World Travelers are a group that will fully enjoy every mile. Baby-Boomers who are just now
beginning their world journeys can gain much from the travel tips provided. The memoirs, shared by the author, makes
the book personal and fun to read.
The Norton Book of Travel Paul Fussell 1987 Collects writings from world travelers--including Marco Polo, Darwin,
Kerouac, Naipaul, and Theroux--that reflect the changes in attitude and feasibility that have shaped travelers aims and
perceptions
Super Minds American English Level 4 Teacher's Resource Book with Audio CD Garan Holcombe 2012-11-08 Super Minds
American English is a seven-level course for young learners. This exciting seven-level course enhances your students'
thinking skills, sharpening their memory and improving their concentration along with their language skills. Super
Minds develops creativity with art activities and craft activities, explores social values with lively stories, and
encourages cross-curricular thinking with fascinating 'English for school' sections. This Level 4 Teacher's Resource
Book contains end-of-unit evaluation tests, worksheets for further vocabulary and grammar practice, along with crosscurricular extension material. The Audio CD includes all the listening material needed to accompany the tests.
The Cambridge Introduction to Travel Writing Tim Youngs 2013-05-27 Surveying various works of travel literature, this
text argues that travel writing redefines the myriad genres it often comprises.
ELT Textbooks and Materials Leslie E. Sheldon 1987
OPERATIONS MANAGEMENT AND STRATEGIES IN TRAVEL INDUSTRY CUNEYT MENGU, Ph.D. 2020-11-01 When overseas travel agency
owners and directors, predominantly fromMiddle Eastern countries visitedmy Istanbul office and sawmy “Travel
Management” book published in 2018 in Turkish, insisted that I publish the same book in English. These comments made me
excited and encouraged to publish the book in English with some revisions and additions. Travel and tourism industry is
one of the world’s largest industries and a dynamic engine of economic development of the countries. It is a great
source of income and employment for countries that receive more international tourists. For this reason, the countries
have increased their investment in the travel and tourism industry, Tour operators and travel agencies have the major
role for the development of tourism. Their business has vastly changed in the past 20 years. They have to continuously
adapt and redefine their roles to the changing environment and technology. As a result of this change, different
approaches in management, operation and marketing strategies in the travel industry have emerged. From tourism products
and services to operation and destination management, from management functions to the distribution channels, from
traveller-the-workbook-in-english-2012

reservation systems to marketing functions, almost all travel concepts have changed shape. In travel agency business
besides the traditional (classical) system used for many years, neoclassical systemandmodern (contemporary) systems
such as online travel agencies (OTA’s) and destination management companies (DMC’s) have emerged, intermediaries
diversified and increased. Pursuant to these developments travel operators who can keep up with these changes have
created a wide academic and practical concept, theoretical discussions and most importantly different industrial
structures. This book provides a wide perspective with modern concepts to the operation management and marketing
strategies in travel industry and it is divided into 12 chapters. Each chapter starts with learning outcomes. Basic
principles and concepts of subjects are mentioned both theoretically and practically supported by tables, graphs and
figures for a better understanding of specific chapters.
Super Minds American English Level 2 Teacher's Resource Book with Audio CD Garan Holcombe 2012-07-05 Super Minds
American English is a seven-level course for young learners. This exciting seven-level course enhances your students'
thinking skills, sharpening their memory and improving their concentration along with their language skills. Super
Minds develops creativity with visualization exercises, art activities and craft activities, explores social values
with lively stories, and encourages cross-curricular thinking with fascinating 'English for school' sections. This
Level 2 Teacher's Resource Book contains end-of-unit evaluation tests, worksheets for further vocabulary and grammar
practice, along with cross-curricular extension material. The Audio CD includes all the listening material needed to
accompany the tests.
Traveler of the Century Andrés Neuman 2012-04-24 Follows the philosophical experiences of an enigmatic traveler on the
border of Saxony and Prussia who is drawn into an intense debate about identity at the same time he pursues a
relationship that challenges contemporary views about female sexuality.
Next Generation Debbie Owen 2012-06 Next Generation is a two-level course for Bachillerato, combining complete
preparation for the Pruebas de Accesso a la Universidad (PAU) exams with material that helps learners improve their
English language skills for life. Teacher's Resource Book 2 combines comprehensive teaching notes for the six units of
the Student's Book with photocopiable worksheets providing extra practice of vocabulary, grammar, writing and phrasal
verbs, as well as tests, mock PAU exams and answer keys to the Workbook and all photocopiable activities. It also comes
with the Class Audio CDs.
The Oxford Handbook of English Prose 1500-1640 Andrew Hadfield 2013-07-04 The Oxford Handbook of English Prose
1500-1640 is the only available overview of early modern English prose writing. It considers the range and variety of
the substance and types of English prose, and also analyses the forms and styles of writing adopted in the early modern
period.
ENGLISH FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSES (AN ENGLISH BOOK FOR CHEF STUDENTS) Karta Atmaja, S.Pd., M.Pd. 2022-03-11 English for
Chef comprises six lessons which start from Coolking Methods, Indonesian Cuisine, Bakery Products, Indonesian Cakes and
Desserts. Each lesson introduces 4 language skills: reading skill, writing skill, listening skill and speaking skill.
This book is designed to be more practical rather than theoretical. There are several projects to practice speaking
skills relating some topics in each lesson. There are also many useful phrases and meaningful words to deepen students'
knowledge and their English communication skills in culinary industries. Finally, the author hopes that this book can
bring many advantages for lecturers and students especially
American English in Mind Level 4 Workbook Herbert Puchta 2011-12-05 American English in Mind is an integrated, fourskills course for beginner to advanced teenage learners of American English. The American English in Mind Level 4
Workbook provides language and skills practice for each Student's Book unit. The Workbooks can be used both in the
classroom and at home. Listening exercises utilize audio tracks found on the DVD-ROM accompanying the Student's Book.
American English in Mind Level 4 Student's Book with DVD-ROM Herbert Puchta 2011-10-31 American English in Mind is an
integrated, four-skills course for beginner to advanced teenage learners of American English. American English in Mind
Level 4 Student's Book with DVD-ROM features 16 units. Thought-provoking reading, listening, speaking, and writing
topics motivate teenage students of American English. Content-rich photostories and dialogues present contemporary
spoken American English in realistic contexts. 'Culture in mind' sections give insight into different aspects of
English-speaking life. 'Check your progress' sections help students monitor their learning. The DVD-ROM features
stimulating grammar exercises, games, video, unit tests, Workbook audio, and selected Student's Book audio. The videos
feature the photostory characters and include 'Videoke,' which allows students to record and hear their voices in
portions of the video dialogues.
Super Minds American English Level 1 Teacher's Resource Book with Audio CD Susannah Reed 2012-07-05 Super Minds
American English is a seven-level course for young learners. This exciting seven-level course enhances your students'
thinking skills, sharpening their memory and improving their concentration along with their language skills. Super
Minds develops creativity with visualization exercises, art activities and craft activities, explores social values
with lively stories, and encourage cross-curricular thinking with fascinating 'English for school' sections. This Level
1 Teacher's Resource Book contains end-of-unit evaluation tests, worksheets for further vocabulary and grammar
practice, along with cross-curricular extension material. The Audio CD includes all the listening material needed to
accompany the tests.
Ibn Fadlan and the Land of Darkness Ibn Fadlan 2012-01-31 A fascinating collection of medieval Arabic travel writing in
an important new translation Between the ninth and fourteenth centuries, Arab explorers journeyed widely and frequently
into the far north, crossing territories that now include Russia, Uzbekistan, and Kazakhstan. Ibn Fadla-n's chronicles
of his travels are one of the most important documents from the period, and this illuminating new translation offers
insight into the world of the Arab geographers and the medieval lands of the far north. Based on an expedition to the
upper Volga River in 922 AD, Ibn Fadla-n and the Land of Darkness provides a rare and valuable glimpse of Viking
customs, dress, table manners, religion, and sexual practices, including the only eyewitness account ever written of a
Viking ship cremation. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works
throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced
by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date translations by
award-winning translators.
Travel English for Tourists Elizabeth Bannon Ph D 2017-06-12 This is the second book for J C Sum's "Unwritten: A Handsoff Book Test that Transcends Words." "Unwritten" is a professionally designed and produced book that allows you to
bring the traditional book test beyond just words by incorporating visual drawings as the focus of the thoughts and
revelations. It is perfect for performers looking to present a visual book test routine. The 260-page 5.5" x 8.5" book
is in the form of an English language guide for travelers which gives motivation for the book content, layout and
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format. From a presentation point of view, the English language guide for travelers also allows for a variety of
interesting introductory patter presentations. The nature of the book makes it perfect for shows for corporate events,
travel fairs, tourist attractions, cruise ships, schools & libraries. The full "Unwritten" routine consists of two
different basic effects. Effect 1 - Any Word Drawing A spectator opens the book to any page and chooses a word
describing something that she can visualize in her mind. Without asking for the page number or any specifics of the
word (such as the length of the word or the letters it contains), the performer correctly draws out the image that the
spectator is visualizing. Effect 2 - Imagined Drawing Prediction A spectator opens the book to any page and mentally
selects a word from the last line of a chosen paragraph. She makes a simple drawing that represents the word and then
uses her imagination to add to the sketch to make it into a larger picture. A sealed envelope that has been in full
view from the start of the show is opened to reveal a prediction drawing that correctly matches the spectator's
imagined drawing! Note: Instead of a prediction, you can perform the effect as a drawing duplication. Both effects can
be performed individually or together to form a complete routine. The routine can be performed in casual settings or
close-up, parlour and large-scale stage shows. "Unwritten" includes the following features: - Can be Performed
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Completely Hands Free - The Book Can be Freely Examined During Performance - No Pumping for Page Numbers, Length of
Word or Specific Letters - No Peeks - No Switches - No Pre-Show Work - No Sleight of Hand - No Memory Work or Cribs No Assistants - Large Fonts Make the Text Easy to Read - Can Be Performed Stand-Alone or with Other Book Tests
Study Abroad Mateo Warsteiner 2014-12-20 Got study abroad on the brain? Curious as to what the experience is all about
and how it can benefit your future? Take it from someone who has lived, volunteered and worked in study abroad for
years. Not only will you get a first hand look at a student's entire semester abroad, but you'll also get an insiders
glance at the step by step process in preparing to make it a reality, as well as how you can use the experience to your
benefit once you return home. Along the way you'll pick up over 100 tips dealing with foreign languages, cultures,
travel, food, romance, music and the many nuances of a semester overseas. If you're ready, step inside and live out a
semester in Valencia, Spain, before ever stepping foot off campus. Get ready for action and adventure, passion and
dancing and the mystical energy known to the Spanish, as el Duende. Be warned though, you will study abroad after you
finish this book!
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